
 
26 February 2019 

 2018 

 

`  

  

From the principal’s 
desk:  

We are almost half way 

through first term. All students 

appear to have settled in well, 

especially our newer students.  

Congratulations to everyone 

associated with the success of 

our Presentation Night last 

week. It was a very smooth 

night of celebration and 

recognition for our top 

achievers. Many of our 

achievers had already been 

recognised at Recognition 

Assemblies throughout the 

year. Special thanks go to the 

teachers, office staff, cadets, 

prefects and orchestra for 

their extra effort to make the 

night such a success. Thank 

you to all our sponsors who 

donate awards for the 

students. 

Friday last week was the day 

for the Quad Schools 

competition. Congratulations 

to all our students involved. 

We won the trophy again. 

Thank you to the teachers 

who accompanied the teams 

to Penrith and James Ruse. 

Next year the competition will 

be back at Baulko and 

Girraween. 
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Calendar 2019  
This calendar is subject to change so please check 
carefully each week for any alterations. A whole 
year calendar is on the school website at 
www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au 

Term 1 
Week 5 
Monday 25 February 
- Green Group Clean Up Australia Day P7-P8 (Kuksal) 

Tuesday 26 February 
- P&C AGM Meeting -7.30pm (All Welcome) 

Wednesday 27 February 
Thursday 28 February 
- Y12 Careers Wellbeing Day (Harcy) 

Friday 1 March 
- Y12 Biology excursion to Museum of Human Diseases (Kuksal) 

Week 6 
Monday 4 March 
- AAA Week 4/3 – 8/3 incl. 

Tuesday 5 March 
- Hills Zone Swimming Carnival @ Waves Aquatic 5/3-6/3 incl. (Filewood) 

Wednesday 6 March 
Thursday 7 March 
Friday 8 March 
Week 7 
Monday 11 March 
Tuesday 12 March 
- Y9 Urban Challenge Briefing Lunch time - P7 (Dunne/Iaconis) 
Wednesday 13 March 
Thursday 14 March 
- Selective Schools Test – Houliston Centre 

- Trivia Night – SRC (Khan/Mudaliar) 
Friday 15 March 
- World’s Greatest Shave – SRC, Lunch (Khan/Mudaliar) 

Saturday 16 March – Working Bee 1 – 9am to 1pm 
Week 8 
Monday 18 March 
Tuesday 19 March 
Wednesday 20 March 
- Y9 Urban Challenge 20/3 to22/3 incl. (Dunne/Iaconis) 
- Y7 Test 1 Maths Assessments P4&5 (Ribbans) 

Thursday 21 March 
- Y8 Test 1 Maths Assessments P3&4 (Ribbans) 

Friday 22 March 
- Cadet Uniforms issued to Recruits (Iaconis) 

Week 7 
Monday 25 March 
- Y12 Buffer Week 25/3 – 29/3 incl. 
- Y10 Test 1 Maths Assessments P1&2 (Ribbans) 

Tuesday 26 March 
- Y9-11 Elevate Study Skills P1-8 (Fletcher) 
- P&C General Meeting 7.30pm 

Wednesday 27 March 
Thursday 28 March 
- Y7 Vaccinations P1-8 (Fletcher 
- Y9 Aust Geography Competition P5&6 (Craft) 
- Y10 Aust Geography Competition P7&8 (Craft) 

Friday 29 March 
Saturday 30 March – Cadets Uniform Collection Day 
Week 8 
Monday 1 April 
- Green Group – Clean Up Australia Day P7&8 (Kuksal) 

Tuesday 2 April 
- Y12 Half Yearly Examinations 2/4 – 12/4 

Wednesday 3 April 
- Term 1 Grade Sport Grand Final P6-8 (Filewood) 

Thursday 4 April 
- Y9 PASS Raw Challenge (Koksal/Groth/Renwick) 

Friday 5 April 
- Support – Zoo Snooze (Simpson) 

 

Students have been warned about 

purchasing take away food, either in 

person or via companies such as 

Uber Eats. They are to bring their own 

lunch from home or purchase food 

from the canteen. Ordering through 

a third party involves either a 

stranger delivering food onto the 

school premises or a student leaving 

the school to collect food – both 

scenarios are dangerous and 

against school expectations. 

We are very thankful this year that 

we have the services of a school 

counsellor every day. On Monday 

and Tuesday we have Mr Chong 

Shao and on Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday we have Ms Hannah 

Johnson. If your child is experiencing 

emotional or behavioural difficulties, 

or just needs someone to talk to, 

please remind them to approach 

the counsellors. 

On the assembly today I took the 

opportunity to congratulate Mrs Lois 

Corfield who marked her 30th 

anniversary at Baulko last week. I 

also had the chance to present a 50 

Years’ Service certificate to Mr Jeff 

Fryer who has worked for us for 

several years. What an amazing 

contribution to public education! 

Jeanne Bathgate  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   Mr Jeff Fryer  Mrs Lois Corfield 

  

http://www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au/
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P&C News 

Annual General Meeting 

The first P&C General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 26 February, at 7.30pm in the library. It 

will be followed by the P&C Annual Election and the new office bearers for 2019 will be 

elected. 

The positions to be elected are: 

 President 

 2 Vice Presidents 

 Secretary 

 Assistant Secretary 

 Treasurer 

 Assistant Treasurer 

 6 Executive Members  

 6 Committee Members 

Please consider joining the P&C Committee and get first- hand involvement in numerous P&C 

activities such as:   

 Multicultural Food Fair  

 Working Bee  

 Uniform Shop  

 Y7 Orientation Day   

 Y12 Graduation Morning Tea and more  

You will also contribute to policy discussion and decision making such as student welfare and 

curriculum reviews. P&C ‘s representatives are invited to participate in the selection process 

for new staff members of the school, as well as last year’s canteen operator’s tender review.  

It will be a fun and fruitful learning experience for everyone. All we ask for is the commitment 

to attend 2 General Meetings and 2 Executive Meetings every term (all will be held on 

Tuesdays at 7:30pm).  

Working Bee 

The school’s first Working Bee of the year will be held on Saturday 16 March (9am-1pm). It will 

be followed by a sausage sizzle lunch for everyone. It is a great opportunity to meet other 

parents and get into the Baulko spirit. Please sign up online at www.volunteersign.org/LLFHP 

or email bhhspandc@hotmail.com. 

Jyothi Sanker, P&C President 

 

 

  "All members of the BHHS community are invited to the BHHS  

P & C Annual General Meeting on  

Tuesday 26 February 7.30pm at school." 

http://www.volunteersign.org/LLFHP
mailto:bhhspandc@hotmail.com
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Band News 

Amazing Baulko band members! We now have over 300 students enrolled in our band 

program across our String Ensemble, five bands and Orchestra (which is approx 1 in 4 

students). It will be exciting to hear beautiful music from the performances and events 

planned in the year ahead. 

 

Band Lockers- There are only a handful of band lockers remaining. If you require one, 

complete this form Band Locker Request. Only available for instruments sized between 

trumpet to trombones. First in best dressed. 

 

Beginner Band rehearsals start this Wednesday, 27th in the TLC. No need to bring instruments, 

just your "Essential Elements for band" book . Arrive at 7:20am to meet your Conductor, Dr Luis 

Madrid. 

Its' very exciting to welcome 40 new Beginner band students to our band program. We have 

enrolled a French horn player and three oboe players! 

 

Stage band rehearsals will be held in G14 from now on. Positions are still available for a 

trombone, trumpet and tenor sax player. It's a great opportunity to join now, these positions 

have only become available due to Year 12 students leaving. Auditions will be open to Senior 

or Concert band members. Any interested alto sax players will have use of a tenor sax for 

rehearsals and performances. Email the band before March 1st. 

 

Band Camp 3rd to 5th May Band camp at Vision Valley this year will be held for Beginner and 

Junior band members only. There are only 70 places available and will be allocated on a first 

in , first served basis ( with accompanying payment). Permission forms will be handed out very 

soon. 

 

Euro Tour rehearsals continue this Wednesday 27th, but there will be NO rehearsal on 

Wednesday 6th March due to the compulsory rehearsal on Sat 9th 1:00pm to 4:30pm. 

Students must  wear full band uniform and tie for the promotional photo shoot. Euro jacket 

and polos will  be handed out. There will be a  final student and parent info meeting held 

immediately after in the TLC at 4:45pm to 5:30pm. Following this there will be a meeting with 

accompanying parents on tour. 

Jazz ensemble rehearsals continue on Thursday lunchtimes with Mr Mak.  

 

Rehearsal absences Thank you to all families who are notifying us of their absences from 

rehearsals. The rolls are updated to keep an accurate record of attendance. A minimum of 

85% attendance is required. Student attendance falling below this (without a valid reason) 

will not have band listed as an extracurricular activity on their reports. Email the band 

bhhsbandcom@gmail.com to notify us.  

 

The Band Committee 

 

  

https://goo.gl/forms/1w66HktWOAXhacET2
mailto:bhhsbandcom@gmail.com
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Information Regarding Sport Selections Process Each Term 

At Baulkham Hills High School we aim to offer a range of both grade and recreational sports on a 

Wednesday afternoon so that all students that are participating are able to be involved in an activity 

that they find engaging and challenging. 

 

Grade sport is where students will trial for a wide variety of sports, in the hope to be selected and 

represent the school against other schools within our local area. 

 

Recreational sport is for students who are not selected in any grade sport teams, and have the option 

of choosing from a variety of sports within the local area. We are constantly reviewing the sports that 

we offer and aim to keep the costs to a minimum. Sports that involve a transport cost are more 

expensive than venue only or school based sports. We also provide walking as an option which does 

not involve any costs. One constant question is the high cost of transport – unfortunately buses are 

quite expensive, and are arranged to best suit our needs. We endeavour to keep this cost as low as 

possible, but we are restricted by the bus company. 

 

When choosing our sports & venues we are restricted by the numbers that a venue can 

accommodate or the number that an instructor can safely instruct.  

 

We face some challenges in the number of students who can attend each sport, including; physical 

space in the school, and also the number of students that are permitted to travel on a bus to and from 

the venue. Another challenge is that we are restricted by the number of teachers allocated to 

Wednesday sport each week, due to timetable constraints, as well as ensuring that all activities adhere 

to strict safety guidelines. As a result our sports do have limited numbers & the most popular sports will 

fill up quickly and once full become unavailable. 

 

Our recreational sport selections are made online in order to give all students an equal and fair chance 

at choosing the sport that they would like to enrol in. The server that we use seems to have no issues 

with the traffic that is involved with hundreds of bookings successfully made in the first couple of 

minutes after the site opens.  

 

We are looking at opening the site for bookings at 6pm in the future rather than 2:30pm, as they have 

been previously. With bookings now becoming increasingly made by parents rather than students this 

may be away that we can alleviate some of the concerns expressed regarding the bookings process. 

 

We also need to ensure that both students and parents understand that for the school to adhere to 

safety guidelines, each time a student is selected in a sport (either grade or recreational), a permission 

note must be completed, with up to date medical and contact information to ensure your child’s 

safety is paramount at all times. 

 

For students who wish to stay as up to date as possible with all sports announcements, please enrol in 

the Sports Google classroom, the code is: mcdzkp 

 

Just a friendly reminder that the sports office is located in D Block, NOT the PDHPE staffroom. 

 

If at any time parents or students have a question in relation to sport, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mr. Filewood 
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Presentation Night Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  Page 7 

26 February 2019 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  Page 8 

26 February 2019 

Careers News 

Resource for parents: https://myfuture.edu.au/footer/assist-others 

Uni Speakers Term 1 2019 at lunch 

 

PCA Cadetships (Engineering & Technology/Business) (Upper TLC) Tues 26 Feb 

WSU Medicine (Upper TLC) Tues 5 Mar 

UNSW (TLC) Tues 12 Mar (note change of 

date) 

UTS (Upper TLC) Thurs 14 Mar 

USyd (TLC) Tues 19 Mar 

UNSW Co-op (TLC) Thurs 21 Mar 

Work Experience FAQs 
Work Experience FAQs have been placed on Google Classroom. These will also be covered in Year 10 Careers 

classes this year. This covers the following areas: 

 Organising your placement 

 Attending your placement 

 When & where to attend placements 

 After your placement 

 Legal questions 

Open Days & Info Sessions  
 University of Sydney Year 10 Info Evenings 

Join us on campus for a fun and informative evening where we will answer the important questions: How 

does scaling work? What should you consider when selecting your subjects for Year 11 and 12? What are 

prerequisites and assumed knowledge? What is university really like? You will hear from a range of speakers 

including University staff and students. 

 Thursday 4 April 2019 

 Tuesday 7 May 2019 

 Thursday 16 May 2019 

Register now 

 NSW Engineering Link Project 

3 & 4 October | UTS Sydney 

An Engineering Link Project is a two-day event for Year 10, 11 and 12 students who are interested in finding 

out what engineering REALLY is! 

https://myfuture.edu.au/footer/assist-others
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/event/university-of-sydney-year-10-info-evenings/2019-04-04/
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/the-university-of-sydney-year-10-information-evenings-2019-registration-55555636404
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/event/nsw-engineering-link-project/
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Everyone will participate in two full-day workshops in different engineering disciplines.  Each workshop is 

designed to challenge your creativity, your knowledge of the maths and science you are learning at school, 

and introduce you to the engineering paradigm. 

Professional engineers describe their career and what a day in the life of an engineer is, and present a 

problem or scenario that has to be solved in teams.   

Find out more – http://telg.com.au/register/ 

Scholarships & Competitions  
 ACU – Community Achiever Program (CAP) 

Move forward by giving back. Our Community Achiever Program (CAP) is open to people who volunteer for 

local community, social justice, sporting or cultural causes. In return, you’ll gain early entry and tap into 

leadership and development opportunities. 

OPEN DATE May 2019 

CUT OFF DATE End of July 2019 

NOTIFICATION DATE End of August 2019 

LOCATION 

NSW, SA, VIC, QLD, ACT 

VTAC fees may apply 

Apply here. 

 

 #STEMstart – $20k grant for the next superwoman of STEM 

Are you the next superwoman of STEM? Do you know someone who is keen to expand their skill set and kick-

start a career in science, technology, engineering or mathematics? Enter for your chance to win a $20,000 

grant to support your career in STEM. 

Applications are open for female Australian residents aged 17+ 

Applications close 30 April. 

Find out more – https://www.nowtolove.com.au/lifestyle/career/stem-career-grant-53136 

 

 Hansen Scholarship 

Worth up to $108,000, the Hansen Scholarship is a flagship scholarship program at The University of 

Melbourne. From 2020, The Hansen Scholarship will be awarded to talented undergraduate students whose 

financial circumstances present a challenge to accessing a first-class education. Recipients will be awarded 

accommodation, an allowance, and financial and personal support. 

Applications open 1 Mar 2019 and close 21 Mar 2019 

You’ll get:  

 a standard room for 48 weeks each year, at no charge, for the standard full-time, three year 

undergraduate degree at Little Hall residence in Lincoln Square South; 

 an allowance of $4,000 per year for general living expenses for the standard full-time duration of the 

undergraduate degree; 

 a one-time grant of up to $4,000 to support an approved activity for the Scholar’s development such 

as an international exchange, an international subject, an internship or similar role; 

 access to a mentoring program, pastoral care, and enrichment programs available to all students at 

Little Hall as well as a tailored program of mentoring and support exclusively for Hansen Scholars; 

http://telg.com.au/register/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/18/acu-community-achiever-program-cap/
https://www.acu.edu.au/study-at-acu/admission-pathways/i-volunteer-regularly/applying-to-the-cap
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/15/stemstart-20k-grant-for-the-next-superwoman-of-stem/
https://www.nowtolove.com.au/lifestyle/career/stem-career-grant-53136
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/15/hansen-scholarship/
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 priority access to graduate accommodation at Little Hall should the Hansen Scholar wish to pursue 

graduate studies at Melbourne after completing their undergraduate degree; and 

 next steps funding in the year after completion of the scholar’s undergraduate degree (up to $10,000 

for a short-term activity or up to $20,000 for further study) 

 Value up to $108,000 

Full benefit details 

Find out more – https://scholarships.unimelb.edu.au/awards/hansen-scholarship 

University Information  
 UCAT Dates 2019 

Candidates taking the UCAT in 2019 for entry to universities in Australia and New Zealand in 2020 should 

note these key dates: 

Registration and booking opens 1 March 2019 

Concession scheme opens 1 March 2019 

Concession deadline 10 May 2019 at 5pm AEST 

Access arrangement application deadline 10 May 2019 at 5pm AEST 

Registration closes 17 May 2019 at 11:59pm AEST 

Final booking deadline 17 May 2019 at 11:59pm AEST 

Cancellation deadline 17 May 2019 at 11:59pm AEST 

Testing begins 1 July 2019 

Last testing date 31 July 2019 

Results delivered to universities Early September 2019 

Find out more here – https://www.ucat.edu.au/ucat-anz/dates-and-fees/ 
 

 UCAT Free Practice Papers 

UCAT has now replaced UMAT as the admissions test for entry into medical, dental and clinical science 

degree programmes in Australia and New Zealand. 

The UCAT is a 2 hour computer-based test that will run throughout July 2019. You can download a brochure 

here – UCAT Handbook 

We also have UCAT guides and a free full-length UCAT practice exam available for download on our 

website: www.matrix.edu.au/beginners-guide-to-ucat/part-8-ucat-practice-paper/ 

Find out about the UCAT Masterclass here –https://www.matrix.edu.au/ucat-courses/ 

 University Clinical Aptitude Test (UCAT ANZ) 

The University Clinical Aptitude Test (UCAT) is an admissions test used by the UCAT ANZ Consortium of 

universities in Australia and New Zealand for their medical, dental and clinical science degree programmes. 

https://scholarships.unimelb.edu.au/awards/hansen-scholarship?utm_source=ClickDimensions&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=oa_nm_2019_sr_uom_yr12_hansen&utm_content=schoolcounsellors_2.0&_cldee=ZGlvbm5lLmNvdXJ0QGRldC5uc3cuZWR1LmF1&recipientid=contact-287764c4125ae71194700050568d7800-af061ed4155d41f38cfce979a872522e&esid=b5954eff-b52c-e911-9499-0050568d0279&fbclid=IwAR1kWE9v0s1eRmdK5fkMS4DCiQsjEhBrfVPf01XLxvR4rM7ibr6K0PtKCes#full-benefit-details
https://scholarships.unimelb.edu.au/awards/hansen-scholarship
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/event/ucat-dates-2019/2019-03-01/
https://www.ucat.edu.au/ucat-anz/dates-and-fees/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/16/ucat-free-practice-papers/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/UCAT-Handbook.pdf
http://www.matrix.edu.au/beginners-guide-to-ucat/part-8-ucat-practice-paper/
https://www.matrix.edu.au/ucat-courses/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/16/university-clinical-aptitude-test-ucat-anz/
https://www.ucat.edu.au/ucat-anz/
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The UCAT ANZ test will replace the UMAT (Undergraduate Medicine and Health Sciences Admission Test) 

from 2019 (for university entry in 2020). The test helps universities to select applicants with the most 

appropriate abilities and professional behaviours required for new doctors and dentists to be successful in 

their clinical careers. It is used in collaboration with other admissions processes such as interviews and 

academic qualifications. It is also an opportunity to stand out from other applicants and demonstrate 

aptitude for a demanding programme of study. The UCAT ANZ is a computer-based test delivered in Pearson 

VUE test centres throughout Australia, New Zealand and at some overseas locations. Please note that some 

pathways to medicine / dentistry / clinical sciences will not require the UCAT. For some applicants a different 

test may be required. For details candidates should refer to the websites of the universities to which they 

intend to apply. 

Find the dates for 2019 here – https://www.ucat.edu.au/ucat-anz/dates-and-fees/ 

 UAC admissions opening early 

If you’re a Year 12 student in NSW, or an interstate student planning on applying in 2020 to a Uni in NSW 

through UAC, there’s some good news. 

You can now start the undergraduate admissions process from 9am on 3 April 2019 (in previous years you 

had to wait until August). So if you know what you want to study and where, you could get your Uni 

applications done early in the Year, leaving more time to focus on study near to your exams. 

You could also take some time now to check with the NSW Education Standards Authority (NESA) that the 

information they have about you on their database is correct. 

Your full and correct name, as well as your correct and current email address are the most important details. 

It will enable NESA to communicate your results and other important information to you, and save time and 

stress later down the Uni applications track. 

ANU – Early Conditional Offers 

ANU could make you an early or priority offer of admission based on your Selection Ranks, if you are a 

talented student, or have varied life experiences. Early offers are open to students from all backgrounds, 

from every town and city of Australia. All of them deserve the opportunity to access the life-changing 

benefits of a tertiary education. 

OPEN DATE 4 March 2019 

CUT OFF DATE 31 May 2019 

NOTIFICATION DATE 

August 2019 (Conditional Offer) 

LOCATION 

ACT (but open to all Australian Students) 

 

Application Criteria 

– Co-curricular or service requirement – Academic requirements 

– Yr 11 results for conditional offer 

– Yr 12 (ATAR/OP) results for final offer 

– Pre-requisites or portfolios applicable to chosen course 

Apply here 

 

https://www.ucat.edu.au/ucat-anz/dates-and-fees/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/13/uac-admissions-opening-early/
https://www.uac.edu.au/
http://educationstandards.nsw.edu.au/wps/portal/nesa/home
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/18/anu-early-conditional-offers/
http://www.anu.edu.au/study/apply/admission-scholarships-and-accommodation/admission
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HSC True Reward at WSU 

HSC True Reward is Western Sydney University’s early offer program. 

Get an early offer into a University degree based on your HSC results and corresponding HSC subject band 

outcomes, not your overall ATAR. 

Check their website regularly for the dates (they’re not out yet). 

OPEN DATE TBC 

CUT OFF DATE TBC 

NOTIFICATION DATE 

Before the ATAR release date 

LOCATION 

New South Wales 

Apply here 

 

Macquarie University GLEP 

Global Leadership Entry Program (GLEP) 

For students who are kicking goals at school and making a positive change in your community through 

leadership and service. 

Fill out an expression of interest form, and check the website as details are updated (early 2019) for 2020 

applications 

OPEN DATE TBC 

CUT OFF DATE TBC 

NOTIFICATION DATE TBC 

LOCATION 

New South Wales 

Apply here 

 

UON Early Offer Program 

The University of Newcastle’s Year 12 Subject Spotlight is where your ATAR doesn’t define who you are – it is 

your unique passions, abilities and ambitions that matter. 

The Year 12 Subject Spotlight program rewards you with an early offer for your hard work and strong results 

in one or more subjects related to your degree. So, you can take some of the stress out of your final school 

exams, knowing your ATAR isn’t all that matters. There is no separate application for the program – simply 

apply through UAC and have UON listed as your first preference to qualify. 

OPEN DATE 9am on 3 April 2019 (UAC admissions open) 

CUT OFF DATE TBC (as per UAC schedule) 

NOTIFICATION DATE TBC (as per UAC schedule) 

LOCATION 

New South Wales 

Assessment Criteria 

Year 12 Subject Spotlight program rewards you with an early offer for your hard work and strong results in 

one or more subjects related to your degree 

See the marks you’ll require for your chosen degree at the link – 

Apply here 

 

UOS Early Offers 

https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/19/hsc-true-reward-at-wsu/
https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/future/study/application-pathways/hsc-true-reward.html
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/19/macquarie-university-gelp/
https://www.mq.edu.au/study/admissions/entry-requirements/domestic/macquarie-entry/global-leadership-entry-program
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/19/uon-early-offer-program/
https://www.newcastle.edu.au/study/undergraduate/getting-in/entry-schemes/subject-performance-scheme
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/19/uos-early-offers/
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Whether you experienced hardship in year 12, had commitments as a student leader, athlete, or performer, 

or experienced another disadvantage, the University of Sydney have a range of schemes which could 

guarantee early conditional entry. 

Early Offer Year 12 (E12) Scheme 

– includes a scholarship – apply for SRS via UAC 

– upload answers to the 3 E12 questions in the SRS system 

– must suffer from financial disadvantage (see site for details) 

Future Leaders Scheme 

– be nominated by your school principal (you cannot nominate yourself) 

– achieve minimum ATAR 65 

OPEN DATE 

Around August 2019 

CUT OFF DATE TBC 

NOTIFICATION DATE 

End of September 2019 – TBC 

LOCATION 

New South Wales 

Apply here 

Further Learning 
Study Medicine | New information: FAQs and the AMA 

This free resource provides detailed information to questions such as: 

 How do I increase my chances to get into medical school? 

 What’s Plan B if I don’t get into medicine? 

The FAQ links to the Australian Medical Association (the AMA also links to Study Medicine), pointing students 

to highly credible and authoritative information about a career in medicine. 

https://www.studymedicine.com.au/ama/ 

Work Experience 
Find an employer who supports student workers 

There are plenty of employers out there who love to support young people wanting to work. 

With plenty of benefits to working during your high-school years getting a casual or holiday job, could be 

really advantageous. Benefits include: 

 earning money (of course) 

 gaining work experience 

 learning valuable skills 

 adding valuable content and references to your resume 

 getting an idea of careers that you might like to pursue 

If you’re struggling for ideas about where you’d like to work, we’ve listed a few potential employers below. 

  

https://sydney.edu.au/study/admissions/admission-pathways.html
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/16/study-medicine-new-information-faqs-and-the-ama/
https://www.studymedicine.com.au/ama/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/nsw/blog/2019/02/20/find-an-employer-who-supports-student-workers/
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Bunnings 

Coles 

Woolworths 

MacDonalds  

Hoyts 

Event Cinemas 

KFC 

Target 

Red Rooster 

JB Hi-Fi 

Super Group Retail (includes BCF, Rebel, MacPac and Supercheap Auto) 

Brumby’s 

Hungry Jacks 

The Coffee Club 

Jay Jay’s  

Dotti 

 

If you have something specific in mind, don’t be afraid to contact the business that you would love to work 

for. You never know where it could lead, and employers love employees who take some initiative. 

 

UNSW Civil & Environmental Engineering Work Experience Week 27-31 May The School of Civil & 

Environmental Engineering, UNSW will be holding its annual work experience program in Week 5 of Term 2: 

from Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May. Year 10 students across NSW are welcome to apply. Competitive 

applications are due 10th April 2019. Application forms and further information can be obtained from Tricia 

Tesoriero (tricia.tesoriero@unsw.edu.au). 

 

 

  

https://www.bunnings.com.au/join-our-team
https://www.colescareers.com.au/students-and-graduates
https://www.wowcareers.com.au/
https://apply.mcdonalds.com.au/public/index.cfm?action=showPublicContent&assetCategoryId=2462
https://www.hoyts.com.au/hoyts-pages/the-way-our-cinemas-work
https://users.totallyintoit.com.au/
http://careers.kfc.com.au/
https://www.target.com.au/company/careers
https://www.redrooster.com.au/careers/
https://www.spotjobs.com/jb-hi-fi
http://careers.superretailgroup.com.au/brands/all/
https://brumbys.com.au/store-locator/
https://www.hungryjacks.com.au/work-with-us
https://www.coffeeclub.com.au/careers/career-opportunities/
https://www.jayjays.com.au/shop/en/jayjays/careers
https://www.dotti.com.au/shop/en/dotti/careers
mailto:tricia.tesoriero@unsw.edu.au
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CLLA Chinese Language School 

千里(QianLi)中文学校2019年招生通知 

 

We invite you to join our weekend Chinese classes at Baulkham Hills High School. As a 
DET guided and supported community language school, CLLA (QianLi) hosts language-
focused learning activities with sound qualifications and experience. Our current classes are 
on Saturday and Sunday from 2pm - 4pm. Additional classes can be scheduled for weekend 
mornings and week-day afternoons.  Students are able to enrol at any time throughout the 
school term. 

 

Contact Ms. Sun at cllaau9@gmail.com, or call 0403816959, WeChat is also available by 
this number. Our teachers Sun Lao Shi and Du Lao Shi have qualifications in Chinese-BA at 

Beida北大； Postgraduate Diploma in Education at UMac; Masters of Teaching at UWS; 

and Community Language Teaching Certificates at UNSW and UWS. They both have over 
8 years of teaching experience at universities, community language schools, and pre-
schools. All of our volunteers have Working With Children Check.  

 

We would also like to share a message from the Community Languages Schools Program 
Coordinator:  “Students now have the opportunity to be recognized for their participation in 
community languages school and be presented with a certificate at their home school. 
Students in secondary school will have the opportunity for formal recognition of learning a 
language in community languages schools through the Board of Studies Teaching and 
Educational Standards (BOSTES) Record of School Achievement (RoSA) for graduating 
students.” 

 

千里中文学校欢迎你来和我们一起学中文。千里之行始于足下！ 
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Debating and Public Speaking Workshops 

 

Please Note : Change of Times (from last 

weeks newsletter) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Note : Change of Times 
Masters Academy is accepting enrolments into their 2019 communications skills programs. 
Run by some of the best debaters in Australia, these workshops are a fun, engaging and 

inclusive way to improve students’ speaking confidence, critical thinking skills and 

understanding of logic. 

 
Classes are held at school from 3:15pm-4:45pm on Mondays or Tuesdays for Years 7-8 and 

Tuesdays for Years 9-10, commencing in Week 5. 
Please be aware that places are limited and that registration will close at the end of week 7. 

 
To enrol, please go towww.mastersacademy.com.au/signups 

 

For more information please call Masters Academy on 8283 2905 or email 

info@mastersacademy.com.au 
 

http://www.mastersacademy.com.au/signups
mailto:info@mastersacademy.com.au

